
 
 

 
Catalina Foothills High School Back to School Night  

Thursday, August 1st, 2024 
6:00 PM – 7:45 PM  

 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
We encourage you to join us on Thursday, August 1st, for the CFHS Back to School Night.   
 
Beginning at 6:00 p.m. all families are invited to attend the Back to School Night, which will 
follow your students daily schedule.  This event provides the opportunity for you to meet your 
student’s teachers and to obtain a brief overview of course expectations.   
 
Copies of student schedules will not be provided.  Please bring a copy or make sure you have 
access to ParentVUE.  Parking is often challenging on this night, so we recommend families 
carpool if possible. There is additional parking in the junior lot (enter off Valley View Rd).   
 
6:00 – 6:10 Period 1 Teacher/Subject ____________________Room_________  
 
6:15 – 6:25 Period 2 Teacher/Subject ____________________Room_________ 
     
6:30 – 6:40 Period 3 Teacher/Subject ____________________Room_________ 

                                     
6:45 – 6:55 Period 4  Teacher/Subject ____________________Room_________ 
 
7:00 – 7:10 Period 5 Teacher/Subject ____________________Room_________ 
 
7:15 – 7:25 Period 6 Teacher/Subject ____________________Room_________ 
 
7:30 – 7:40 Period 7 Teacher/Subject ____________________Room_________ 
 
 
We ask parents to be sensitive to the time constraints.  Although teachers will be able to discuss 
course expectations, homework, grading policies, etc., time will not permit discussion about 
individual student progress or concerns.  Please note that Parent/Teacher conferences will be held 
in October.  Details will be provided in the Falcon Flyer newsletter. 


